
Angels on Patrol is Turning 15!
It's with immense joy and gratitude that we announce the 15th anniversary of
our beloved nonprofit! As we reflect on this incredible journey, we are filled with
excitement, honor, and a profound sense of accomplishment for the impact
we've made together. We are incredibly blessed!!

Fifteen years ago, Lt. Jacqui MacConnell embarked on a mission to be a direct
resource for officers as they worked with families in crisis and at-risk youth,
striving to make our communities safer and families stronger. Since then, your
unwavering support has blessed us and fueled our efforts in assisting youth and
families, providing a helping hand when they needed it most.

Through the years, we've witnessed countless stories of resilience and hope.
Our success is a testament to the dedication of our (current and past) staff and
board members, the generosity of our donors, and the strength of the
communities and law enforcement departments we serve.

Angels on Patrol received an incredible 428 requests from law enforcement
officers in 2023. These requests translated into meaningful assistance for 2,352
individuals, comprising of 620 adults and 1,732 youth. Since our founding, AoP
has touched the lives of an astounding 22,160 individuals, a testament to our
unwavering commitment to making a positive impact in our community through
law enforcement officers.

To mark this significant milestone, we are planning a series of celebratory
events throughout the year. These will not only honor our past achievements,
but also inspire us to reach even greater heights in the future. We invite you to
join us in commemorating this special time and to continue being a vital part of
our journey.

One way you can join us, is by assisting us in securing monthly donors. Please
tell your family, friends and collegues about us and consider contributing $15 a
month, in honor of our 15 years of serving police and community.
https://angelsonpatrol.org/donate

Our deepest gratitude to everyone who has played a role in making Angels on
Patrol what it is today. Cheers to 15 years of partnering with you and law
enforcement, and to the countless lives we will touch together in the years to
come!

With deep gratitude,
Melinda Cadena
Executive Director

SUPPORTING OFFICERS 24/7/365 DAYS A YEAR

Responding to a shots-fired
call, officers uncovered a
situation that required more
than just routine policing.
The suspect broke into
someone's back patio and
left behind a trail of
significant damage to the
gate. AMAZING Phoenix
Police Department officers
went above and beyond the
call of duty for this victim.
Using AoPs funds, they took
it upon themselves to fix the
damaged gate!

Click to watch the VIDEO

This heartwarming moment
with Officer Newport, from
Phoenix Police Department's
Desert Horizon Precinct, truly
captured the spirit of giving
and community driven
policing.

The officer learned that these
two sweet girls were wishing
they would get a bike for
Christmas, so she made it
happen.

Their three radiant smiles are
why we do what we do!

What an emotional, heartfelt
morning filled with tears and
lots of hugs! We had the
honor of meeting three
brothers who tragically lost
their parents and home.
Glendale PD officers
reached out to us for
assistance and we provided
several outfits and other
basic needs.
A special shout-out to La
Gran Bota for stepping in
and donating jackets! The K2
Adventures Foundation also
contributed by providing the
family with $400 in grocery
cards.

https://angelsonpatrol.org/donate
https://youtube.com/shorts/9kgUXGzgO40?feature=shared


A School Resource Officer's
request, "Asking for 3
monthly bus passes so a
high school student doesn't
have to walk to summer
school and football practice
during the hot summer
months. The mother just
suffered an eye injury and
cannot drive, and the family
is suffering from financial
hardship."

AoP purchased bus passes,
football cleats, clothes and
hygiene items for the family.
Also provided were $500
worth of grocery gift cards
donated by the K2
Adventures Foundation.

This call was for an 11-
month -old found wandering
alone.

The officers discovered this
was due to the lack of a baby
gate in the home. Taking
proactive measures, our
After Hours Card came to the
rescue and enabled the
officers to acquire a safety
gate and other essential
items to ensure the child's
safety and prevent another
incident in the future.

We LOVE how we're able to
help officers go above and

beyond the call!!

Elias went to a thrift store to
purchase reading glasses.

His wheelchair would not fit
through the door, so he left it

outside. It was stolen within
minutes! He could barely

walk without it, so the Officer
asked if AoP would help him.

With grant support from the
BHHS Legacy Foundation,

we secured him a motorized
wheelchair. He hadn't left his

room since the theft
occurred and went for a long

ride after we delivered it to
him.

Watch the moment!
Click Here

Take Flight Golf Classic Tournament

With the support from our sponsors, especially our
Presenting Sponsor, QuikTrip, the Take Flight Golf
Classic tournament was a HUGE success!

The raised funds provide us a means to continue
serving the community through direct requests
from on-duty officers.

We are grateful to the golfers, Dobson Ranch,
raffle item donors, our Golf Chair Stefani Gombar,
and all who made this a fun and profitable day.

The tournament sells out early, so mark your
calendar and save the date for December 6th.

Registration and Sponsorship opportunities will
open in February.
https://www.takeflightclassic.com

https://youtube.com/shorts/p-dBfCUSeQw?feature=shared
https://www.takeflightclassic.com/




Thank you for believing in our mission!

 
Every Donation
Makes an Impact
Your support and contributions will enable
us to meet our mission and assist officers
and those they encounter in crisis. 

Donate
Today

 
Links: https://givebutter.com/policeofficerthanksgiving
https://bit.ly/3Sg5W88
https://givebutter.com/aopperu
https://angelsonpatrol.org/donate

 
www.angelsonpatrol.org

​PO BOX 37985
Phoenix, AZ 85069

Send Us A Message

Keep in Touch!
@angelsonpatrol
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